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Port of Clark takes part in Brigada Eskwela 2017 

 
As part of its initiative to maximize its social responsibility as a government agency, Port 
of Clark recently concluded a successful outreach activity through its support in this 
year’s Brigada Eskwela. 
 
On June 3 (Saturday), Port of Clark officials and personnel, headed by District Collector 
Maritess T. Martin, joined together to extend their helping hand to the less fortunate 
children and students of Pulung Cacutud Elementary School, Angeles City, Pampanga. 
Aside from helping in the cleaning and beautification of the school’s surrounding and 
facilities, the port also provided bags and school supplies which were made possible by 
each of the personnel’s contribution. 
 

 
 
 
Aside from the school supplies given to students, through the efforts of all the employees, 
a cash donation was handed over by Collector Martin during the short opening ceremony 
to fund for the purchase of a screen in the school’s canteen. 
 
Thereafter, Port of Clark personnel, teachers and parents jointly started the drive 
cleaning. Emloyees of the port assisted the school through cleaning of the classrooms, 
offices and school grounds; repainting of classroom doors and stage in their covered 
court; and reconnection and repair  of faulty electrical circuits including replacement of 
busted light bulbs. They likewise donated cleaning materials to the school. 
 
  
 
 

In the pictures are the Port of Clark personnel with District Collector Maritess T. Martin leading the 

distribution of school supplies to the students of Pulung Cacutud Elementary School. 
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The school Principal, Ms. Maria Carolina C. Viray, expressed her thankfulness and said 
all donations will surely benefit the school—the students, especially. While Collector 
Martin said she and the whole Port of Clark is very much willing to help again next year. 
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Port of Clark personnel in different pictures of helping Pulung Cacutud Elementary School 

be ready for the opening of classes. 


